

PARSHALL SCHOOL DISTRICT #3

601 N Main Street PO Box 158

Parshall, ND 58770

Elementary: Tel: 701.862.3417 Fax: 701.862.3419 High School: Tel: 701.862.3129 Fax: 701.862.3801

Thursday, September 15, 2022

Dear NDHSAA Board of Directors and Executive Director,

I am writing this letter to appeal the decision the Executive Board made on August 23, 2022 in accordance with Part II, Article VI, Section XIV of the NDHSAA Constitution and By-Laws. The Executive Board issued a \$1,000 fine for each Parshall opponent who lost a varsity game from the schedule in 2022 as well as payment of the game fees (not mileage) to any contracted officials who lost 2022 Parshall varsity games.

Parshall Public School is requesting to appeal the decision of the Executive-Board. I will be providing you documentation from the other schools regarding if they lost a game or not, as well as documentation from our contracted officials. I look forward to meeting with the board on September 22, 2022, at 11:00 am. If you have further questions or need to contact me, my email is Andrew.zarembinski@parshallps.org or my cell is 651-434-4220.

Thank you for your time,

Andrew Zarembinski

Athletic Director

School Board President: Kathy Onstad High School Principal: Amber Young Bird Superintendent: Shane Sagert Elementary Principal: Tricia Wheeling